
Sayers, Margery

From: Rosalee Bennett <rozannben@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 2:28 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: E Cigarette Bill

Please vote FOR CB 28-2015!!! I do not wish to be subject for the unknown...most probably toxic...vapors in

public places! I work in a bar/restaurant and do not want to be forced to inhale unknown substances in my

workplace!!!

Rosalee Bennett

402 Hanna Ct.

Chester/ Md. 21619

Sent from Windows Mail


